
 We have established good relationship with several local churches in Taiwan and
have selected two partner churches to implement English ministry. Our plan is to
help these churches to plant bilingual (English and Mandarin) churches. 

1.

 Two missionary couples from USA are expected to arrive in Taiwan this fall.  They
will work with the above-mentioned partner churches to start English ministry.

2.

 We have also hired a part-time administrative staff to handle administrative and
accounting work. 

3.
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Leaders of Evangelical Free Church of
America visiting Hong Kong in February

Visiting supporting church

Gathering with Church leaders

Our next stage is to plant our own EFC (Evangelical Free)
bilingual churches. To do so, we will need to recruit more
English-speaking missionaries, as well as to register ourselves
as a charitable organization with the government in Taiwan. 

 Pray for the preparatory work (including fundraising) undertaken by
the USA missionaries who are planning to arrive in Taiwan this fall. 

1.

 Pray for our partner churches in Taiwan as they are making
preparation to implement the bilingual ministry this fall. 

2.

 Pray for the next phase of our missional work as described above
(planting our own EFC bilingual churches). Pray for more
missionaries, as well as the funds required for general operation and
registration. 

3.

 Pray for the revival of the Church in Taiwan.4.
 Pray that the Lord will grant Vania and myself good health. 5.

If you would like to know more about this ministry, please contact me via WhatsApp
 (+852-6600-0516) or Email (kenslaw@gmail.com). 

Vania and I returned to Hong Kong this February to report on the progress of our
Taiwan Initiatives mission project. As we look back to the past two years, we praise
the Lord for His guidance and protection. Here is the highlight of our progress:

Gathering with supporting church members

Prayer Requests

Celebrating
Lunar New
Year with

Taiwanese
church
leaders

The Evangel Global Missions (formerly HKOMB of Hong Kong)
has set the 2025 budget for Taiwan Initiatives to be $1.8
million HKD (unchanged from 2024). In addition, the four
participating Evangel Free Churches need to raise a total of
$5 million HKD for the above-mentioned registration work.
Hence Vania and I will be spending a considerable amount of
time on recruiting and fund-raising in the coming year. 
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